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Words from our President Ellen Logan: 
 
What an amazing State we live in? It is very heart-breaking with all these floods, for people all over Queensland. 
My thoughts are with them. 

I hope you have all had an enjoyable Christmas with your family and friends, and I wish you all the best for the  
coming year.  

Thank you to the Program & PR committee for the entertainment they organised for us at our November  
meeting. There certainly was a lot of laughing. We have some budding authors in the Club! 

Thanks also to Sharon Redmond who organised the delivery and selling of the White Ribbon Day ribbons and 
wrist bands.  

At the end of November, Linda Aitken, Denise Martin, Kylie Parnaby and Jane Blunck worked at the Centacare 
Christmas Party. I understand it was an enjoyable evening. Thanks ladies. 

Thanks also to Denise Martin who came along to the Carols in the Park, and handed out the Programs. Yes, it 
was a wet night, but we were pleasantly surprised by the number of people who attended. Thanks to Lyn 
Connell and Robin Powell who supplied cakes and slices, which were well received by the patrons. 

Gourmet Goodies and Gifts  – Luckily we had a loan of Matt Enright’s marquee, as about 11am it decided to 
rain. We had a good variety of food and gifts. Many thanks to you all for your assistance with this fund raiser. I 
feel it is a very good one and our products looked beautiful.  

Breast Care Cushions with the Quilters - We had a good turn out with Margaret Brennan, Cheryl Folley, Penny 
Hammond, Joan Gray and Jane Blunck. Ninety cushions were sewn, stuffed and wrapped, ready for delivery to 
the PA and Mater Hospitals. We supplied the morning tea, and the Beaudesert Quilters are keen for us to return 
again within the next 6 months! An enjoyable day all round. Did you see the article our Club had in the Beaude-
sert Times?   

We finished off the year with an enjoyable Christmas lunch at Alice and Ian’s home. It certainly was pleasant 
sitting on their front verandah. Thank you Alice for being a very good host.        

I look forward to seeing you at our first general meeting for 2011, on Tuesday. I hope to have a ‘picture’ of the 
marquee that we will now be able to purchase.  

Cheers,    

Ellen 

MISSION  STATEMENT 

Zonta International is a worldwide organisation of executives in business 
and the professions working together to advance the status of women. 



Have you said No to Domestic Violence yet? To be able 
to answer yes - go to Zonta International website 
( www.zonta.org ) and click on the Say No icon….. 
 
 
 
 

This is LA&A in action. 
You don’t have to be registered as a Zontian to do this 
but of course, we would like all of our members to be 
registered. If you need help with this let me know. 

Dinner meeting 
Tuesday 18th January 2011 

starts at 6:30 pm 
Committee meetings start at 5:45 pm 

Please be punctual 
Dinner 7:30 pm - 2 Courses $20 

Logan & Albert Hotel 
upstairs meeting room 

Please let Robyn Powell know by 9:00am on the Tuesday 
at the latest if you will not be attending the meeting. 

0412 965 935 or 5541 2776 or email: 
powfam@iprimis.com.au 

In the absence of an apology, non-attending members 
will be invoiced $20. 

Next Board Meeting 
8th February at 6:00 pm  

The Clubhouse 
6-12 Petersen St Beaudesert 

Please note: Board meetings are held 2nd 

Tuesday of each month at The Clubhouse 
General (dinner) meetings are held 3rd 

Tuesday of each monthat the Logan & Albert 
Hotel (upstairs) 

DATE CLAIMERS 
 
January, Tuesday, 18th - Dinner meeting 

 

March, Tuesday, 8th - International Women’s Day/Zonta Rose Day  
 

March, Friday, 11th - I.W.D. Luncheon at the RSL. 
Dr. Phillip Hohl and Dr. Judith Goh will be speaking on their work 
in Africa with Obstetric Fistula. 

 

March, Saturday, 19th - Areas 1&3 Meeting at Tamborine Mountain. 
  

March, Monday, 21st - Gold Coast Tweed Club is celebrating their 
30th Anniversary of Charter.   

 
September, Weekend of 23 to 25th - District 22 Conference at the 

NOVOTEL in Brisbane  
 Ask about volunteering to help during the Conference. 

July 2012, - Zonta International Convention in Torino, Italy. 

 

 

BREAST 

CUSHIONS 

update 
 

 

 

 

 

As Ellen mentioned the Beaudesert Quilters were 

keen to help with the Breast Cushion sewing and much 

was achieved on the day. These Zonta ladies provided 

morning tea and did the “stuffing”. 

Another Christmas  
lunch at  Alice & Ian’s. 


